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| am a resident of Ramsgate and object to RSP's proposal to develop a cargo hub at the former airport at
Manston.

The only rationale for a DCO is overwhelming national need - but there's spare cargo capacity at Stansted
and East Midlands (which are both very well networked and have extensive supporting infrastructure) and
Heathrow is supposed to be building a third runway! There is no national need for this facility. Putting a
cargo hub in the bottom corner of the UK where transport links are not good even now is absurd.

Regards

John Hall





